
Doodlebug Day  The children had an enjoyable day 
on Wednesday learning lots of strategies for 
maintaining healthy minds!  Ian, the provider who 
delivered the workshop tweeted this about his day 

with us! 

Sponsored Walk  We are looking forward to 
our sponsored walk tomorrow.  We will be 
following the Nidderdale Way from Dacre Banks 
to Birchfield Farm where we will have lunch, 
before re-tracing our steps back to school.  The 
children do not need to wear school uniform 
but will need to be in appropriate clothes for 
walking!  If any parents would like to join us for 
the day you would be very welcome.  Please let 
Mrs Verity know if you would like to come along 
- 780446!  Thank you. 

Summer Fair  We are looking forward to our Summer Fair on 
Thursday 23rd June.  If you are able to help out, please let Joanne 

Kaslow know as we need some volunteers for the stalls.  If you are able to donate any new toys, sweets and 
jam jars that would be really appreciated too!  Thank you. 

Photographs  It is school photos on Wednesday for classes 
and the whole school.  Please can all children come to 
school in full school uniform and can those children who 
have PE on Wednesdays, please bring their PE kit to change 
into later?  Thank you. 

Dallowgill Trip  The ‘‘Let’s Learn Moor’ trip for our Year 4,5 
and 6s is now live on parentpay.  Please log on to give 
consent for this visit.  Thank you. 

And finally…Our sports afternoon is all set for 28th June.  
This is at the Max Pullen Playing field from 1.30pm - 3.30pm.  
Parents are warmly invited to attend and can take their 
children home directly from the playing fields at the end of 
the afternoon.  Any children whose parents can’t attend will 
be escorted back to school.  Thank you.
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14 June - Sponsored 
Walk 

15 June - Photographs 

23 June - Bikeability 

28 June - Sports 
afternoon 

5 July - Class 3 to 
Dallowgill 

6 - 8 July - Year 5 and 6 
to Manchester  

6 July - FGB 

Pre School - Our theme 
this half term is: ‘Let’s 

go on Safari’’ 

Reception and Year 1 - Our 
theme this half term is: 

‘Let’s go on Safari’ 

Year 2 and 3 - Our 
theme this half term 
is: ‘Riotous Royalty’ 

Year 4, 5 and 6 - Our 
theme this half term is: 

‘Trade and Economics’ 

Our new pre-school gravel pit


